## National President: Lois Callahan



"From Sea to Shining Sea Honoring Veterans Who Keep Us Free"

## Dept. President: Cheryl Costello-Pelkey



"Grateful Hearts Serving Our Veterans"

## HOSPITAL BULLETIN #2 Aug. 2025

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

The Dept. will be holding a food drive for the Newington VA Campus at our next Quarterly meeting on Oct. 18 in Norwich.

Enclosed is a list of items needed and a sheet to fill in for your Auxiliary.

I will be able to go to BJ's to shop if you wish to make a donation – just memo your check for the food bank.

Anne Marie Philippon
Ctvfwaux104@gmail.com
860-387-9520
12 Baldwin Dr.
Bristol, CT 06010-2004